Happy Scrappers
September 2017
WOW, I have no words for the last 30 days. My heart aches for those
that lost so much. I know the guild is going to donate quilts from community
service to those in need. If you have a quilt you can part with, please bring it.
We will put a label on it and give it to someone that will appreciate it. Also,
there has been some items and fabric for stash building donated from our
sister Town, Beaumont California. If you have something to add to that,
please bring to the meeting and Lydia or I will get it to Community Service.
On to Bee Business. October meeting is October 14. Next Saturday. 11-till.
I will not be there, so someone take some notes. This months meeting is
hosted by Linda T, Jane B and Winnie. The are furnishing Lasagna. Please
bring a dessert or salad that would go with this meal. SOUNDS DELICIOUS.
1. Bloomin Steps was due last month, pushed to this month due to
weather. Please bring your blocks this month for that exchange.
2. NOT sure if another was due? Help me out girls. Respond to
everyone on the email if there is one due besides the above
mentioned.
3. Helen should have an update-on the auction quilt. Helen,
remember I have the backing. Should have it ready to pass on to
Martha. Carolyn Slack made sure we were on her list.
4. Some one take pictures please. For show and tell, and send them
to me.
5. Carolyn please discuss/decide on date for xmas party for
scrappers.
Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard

November Helen & Barbara
December Ann Bean, Pat and Carolyn Slack



